
Date: September 1, 2023 

To: Interna�onal Special Review District Board 

RE: Proposal to build a bubble tea shop at Thai Binh Apartments – The Alley brand from Taiwan 

To whom it might be concerned, 

I am excited to bring this brand to Seatle Chinatown district. It is called The Alley, originated from 
Taoyuan Chungli, Taiwan. They are popular for high quality, fresh tea drinks. The brand is very popular in 
Taiwan and Mainland China. It has many stores in other states across America and this will  be the first 
store in Washington.  

Here are their logo, drinks and photos of some of their stores: 

 



 

 

Menu: 



 

Photo of some of their stores: 



 

 



 



 

 

Exposure of The Alley: 



 



 


